

Policy on Temporary Event Signage for the Downton Conservation Area in The Borough and on the Borough Greens Re-Adopted 9th May 2022 Adopted October 2009

Downton Parish Council has devised a policy for the placing of temporary event signage on the Borough Greens in Downton to reduce the plethora of random signs which are placed in the Conservation Area by groups both from Downton and surrounding villages.

The policy reinforces one of the Parish Council's bye-laws which were devised to preserve the quality and unique character of The Borough Greens. The policy states the following:

All event and temporary signs should be sited on the small Green directly opposite the Memorial Centre, be of the 'A board' construction type with a maximum of 1.2 metres in height and be in place for no longer than seven days.

Any sign, placard or banner affixed or suspended from the Memorial Centre should be in place for a maximum of 24 hours which is to include the time during which the event takes place.

Any sign placed outside the boundary of the small green opposite the Memorial Centre and any sign or placard which is supported by a pole or driven stake will be removed by the Parish Council.

All organisations which use the Greens to advertise their events are requested to comply with this policy. For further information, please contact the Clerk.

Bev Cornish Clerk to Downton Parish Council West View, Slab Lane, Downton, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP5 3PS Tel 01725 513874

Email: clerk@downtonparishcouncil.gov.uk